
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

It’s that time of the year again for our annual Plant Sale and thanks to your generosity last year, the profits 

we made were spent on upgrading the IT Support Department, the School Library and the purchase of 

two defibrillators. 

 

This year is our 20th Anniversary of the Plant Sale and we would be delighted if you could join us to 

support the College with this fantastic fundraiser. We will be selling a wide range of top quality, 

competitively priced summer bedding plants in pots and trays along with prepared hanging baskets, window 

boxes and planted patio tubs.  Wooden, ceramic and terracotta garden accessories will also be on sale. 
 

We absolutely need your support at the weekend, the profits made this year will go towards upgrading 

the Music Dept., IT Support Dept. and the School Library. We look forward to seeing you and your 

friends and family there. 

  

If you can’t make it at the weekend, you can still support the event nonetheless …. Here is how….. 
 

You can complete the enclosed Pre-Order Form and return it with payment (cheque if possible 

payable to Castleknock Community College Parents Association) to the College by Wednesday, 3nd  

May.  Your order will be available for collection during the Plant Sale.  
 

By purchasing a raffle ticket (see enclosed) 
 

 

 

              You can donate a cake, either homemade or shop bought to our Cake Sale, which will be held once  

again in the Coffee Shop.  Please complete the form below and return it to the College by 3nd  May. 
 

 

We will have Debit/Credit card facilities available again this year at our cashier desks on the days of 

the Plant Sale. Looking forward to seeing you over the weekend. 

Ger Murphy / Sharon Mahon (Co-ordinators) 

CCC Parents Association.  cccplantsale@gmail.com  or call: 085-7540888 

------------------------------------------------------------Detach------------------------------------------------------------ 
I would love to help by donating a cake for the Cake Sale and will deliver it to the College on: 

Friday  5th May 
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 Name:  

09.00 – 7:00 pm  
Address: 

 

   

Saturday 6th May 

 

10:00 – 5:00 pm  Telephone:  

Sunday 7th May 10:00 – 4:00 pm   Email:  

 

 
Saturday   6th    &   
 Sunday  7th May  

2017 
10am – 5pm 

 

mailto:cccplantsale@gmail.com

